
 

#SECRET SANTA 
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On December 3, Wilsonville’s Chief of Police, Robert Wurpes, participated in 
“Shop with a Cop.” It was the Clackmas County Peace Officers’ Benevolent 
Foundations’ 16th annual event. They served 168 kids in Clackamas County 
who had some enforcement contact during 2022, or needed assistance. 
Those kids paired with members of the Foundation and shopped at the 82nd 
Drive Fred Meyer in Clackamas. These children typically come to the attention 
of the Foundation through School Resource Officers or school counselors. 

      

 

SHOP WITH A COP 

Sergeant Matthew Swanson 
and School Resource Officer, 
Deputy Zachary Keirsey, were 
recognized by the Oregon State 
Sheriff’s Office Association 
during this year’s annual awards 
banquet. 

          Swanson and Keirsey 
received OSSA’s Distinguished 
Service Award for their 
successful life-saving efforts in 
May 2022 that allowed a 
Wilsonville High Senior walk 
the stage to his graduation 
ceremony just days after he 
suffered a heart attack. 

      

 

 

 

OSSA RECOGNITION 

Each year, anonymous donors give the 
Sheriff’s Office $100 bills to hand as Secret 
Santa money to people in need, or who need 
their day brightened. We love being a part of 
this and are thankful for the opportunity. 

          Go to the Sheriff’s Facebook page to 
read some heart-warming stories:  

facebook.com/clackcosheriff 

 

           



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13,875 
Total Calls 

 
 

DECEMBER 2022 

Dashboards | Clackamas County 

 

YEAR 2022 
High Priority   1,538 Medium Priority   9,263 Low Priority   3,074 

Public-Initiated   7,983 Deputy-Initiated   5,892 

https://www.clackamas.us/sheriff/stats
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